
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/9/2023 4:57:01 PM

First name: Makayla

Last name: Sundquist

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Regarding the Stibnite gold project,

 

This mine posses great ecological harm to the wildlife that call the Salmon river home. Noise pollution, habitat

disruption and chemical runoff are all incredibly damaging to the fragile river system. The environmental impact

outweighs any potential benefits. Too many times rivers and the environment downstream have been heavily

damaged due to mining projects. I ask the Forrest Service to veto this proposal. We need to allow nature to

thrive, it is one of the most beautiful aspects in Idaho. Keep Idaho wild. 

 

Regards,

Makayla Sundquist 

 

 


